
Your child’s screening 
and immunisation information  

On 1 December 2023 
the team that look after screening and immunisation 

information for children across the East Midlands is changing.

•	 The new team will be part of NHS South, Central and West (SCW) 
and will help health professionals get up-to-date screening and 
immunisation details about the children they are caring for.

•	 You and your child do not need to do anything differently, but if you 
have any questions, you can ask your health visitor or practice nurse.

You can find out more about us, this change, and how we keep your child’s 
data safe at:  https://scwcsu.nhs.uk/services/child-health-information-services-chis

Or scan the QR code:


